

## 'Lord, light the path and I will lead others.'

Date: May 28, 2020

## Dear Grade 9 Parents:

I want to thank you for your ongoing support for your child and our teachers, as we continue with this at-home model of distance learning. We pray that this letter finds your family in good health and spirits.

Our team of middle school teachers and administrators developed a plan for our Grade 9 Farewell. Below are the details:

- Thursday, June 18, from 4:30pm-5:30pm @ St. Patrick's Community School.
- All parents and students are invited to do a 'drive-by' in front of the school, (route dependent on paving). More information to come.
- Students will receive their cross from the school, at the end of the 'drive-by'.
- Physical distancing- we ask that you remain in your vehicles and do not congregate at the school.
- Grade 9 Certificates will be mailed to each student's home address.
- The Farewell video will be emailed to all Grade 9 parents and students on June 18.
- All staff have been invited to be at the school to see your child and wish them well as they transition to high school.

We hope the school has given you ample time to plan for this date and time. We are excited to see you and your child.

Continued blessings to you and your family,

TL Mundorf

Terri Lynn Mundorf Principal St. Patrick's Community School